
Preschool and Central 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences

March 17 & March 19

Teachers will be sending a 
note home with your child 
with the date and time of 
your child’s conference.  We 
look forward to sharing with 
you the progress of your 
child.  

The Scholastic Book Fairs 
will be set up at the 
Preschool and in the Central 
gym during conferences. 

We appreciate your 
attendance.  It is our goal 
to have 100% participa-
tion for our spring 
conferences!

Happy Birthday, Dr. Seuss!

Here are just a few of our favorites! Have a book talk 
with your child.  Discuss which titles they love or would 

like to check out at the library! 

March Newsletter
Preschool – 1st Grade

Julie Caraccio, Principal

March 2
Dr. Seuss’ Birthday

March 9
No School for Students

March 10
Kindergarten to the 

Civic Center

March 11
End of 3rd Quarter

March 17 and 19
Parent Teacher Conferences

Scholastic Books Fairs at 
Central and the Preschool

March 23
Classes in Session for K-12

March 30
1st Grade to the Civic Center

__ Green Eggs and Ham
__ Cat in the Hat
__ One Fish, Two Fish, 

Red Fish, Blue Fish
__ Horton Hears a Who
__ The Sneetches
__ Hop on Pop
__ Fox in Socks

__ The Lorax
__ If I Ran the Zoo
__ Yertle the Turtle
__ Oh, the Thinks You Can 

Think
__ The Foot Book
__ Go, Dog, Go
__ Oh, the Places You Will Go

Our Kindergarten and 1st Grade 
students will be traveling to Des 

Moines to enjoy a live 
performance at the Civic Center. 

It is important that our buses 
leave the school at 8:00 to arrive 

on time. We will not be able to 
wait on students arriving to school 

late.  What an experience for 
your students!  Thank you for 
your cooperation in making the 

early departure time work.

Tuesday, March 10
Kindergarten

The Snowy Day

Monday, March 30
1st Grade
Penguins 

Civic Center 
Performances

Makeup Day

K-12 students will have a 
regular day of school on 
Monday, March 23.  We 

are making up hours 
missed due to inclement 

weather. Preschool 
students do not have 

school that day.


